
Hi Helen,  
 
I just wanted to reach out to thank you again for the beautiful quilts. My co-workers and I 
were amazed as we unpacked them yesterday!! Please thank everyone who was a part 
of creating the quilts for us on behalf of our department and the kiddos that will 
eventually receive them. I'll be sure to keep you posted as we use them. Thank you so 
much again for your generosity and time, and for directing your quilts to us. They will go 
to such great use.  
 
All the best, 
 
Child Life and Creative Arts Therapy Department 
Maria Fareri Children's Hospital at Westchester Medical Center 
 

 

http://www.villagesquaresquilters.com/images/VSQ_ShowAndTell_101315.pdf

